
Title: New Year’s Greetings and Upcoming Events from IACCP（国際比

較文化心理学会最新イベント情報） 

 

日本心理学会会員の皆様 

 

京都大学のパクジュナと申します。国際比較文化心理学会（IACCP）東アジア地域代表を

務めております。IACCP における今後のイベントや助成金募集に関する最新情報をお知

らせします。以下、英文で失礼します。 

 

Dear Colleagues in Psychology and Related Fields in East Asia, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I’m reaching out to share some 

exciting opportunities and upcoming events organized by the 

International Association for Cross-Cultural Psychology (IACCP) that 

may be of interest to you and your network. 

 

Key highlights include: 

• ������������ Inaugural Educate Forum – January 16 Register here 

• �� Webinar Series on "Self" Across the Middle East and North 

Africa – January to March Details here 

• ����� Spark Grants for Capacity Building and 

Networking – Application deadline: March 1 Apply here 

• ���� Travel Support for the Regional Conference in Brisbane, 

Australia (2025) – Application deadline: May 31 Apply here 

• ��������� IAIR-IACCP 2025 Abstract Deadline – January 10 Submit 

here 

• � If you're interested in becoming an IACCP member, please 

visit our website: https://www.iaccp.org 

These initiatives reflect IACCP’s ongoing commitment to advancing 

cross-cultural psychological research, fostering collaboration, and 

https://ww3.unipark.de/uc/educate/
https://www.iaccp.org/the-e-d-u-c-a-t-e-initiative/
https://www.iaccp.org/about-us/research_grants/
https://www.iaccp.org/members/member_support/
https://intercultural-academy.net/iair-iaccp2025
https://intercultural-academy.net/iair-iaccp2025
https://www.iaccp.org/


supporting researchers at every stage of their careers. 

For more details and specific links, please refer to the attached 

bulletin. 

Whether you're actively involved in cross-cultural psychology or 

working in related fields, we warmly invite you to explore these 

opportunities and consider engaging with the vibrant IACCP 

community. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel 

free to reach out to me directly. 

Looking forward to staying connected! 

 

Warm regards, 

Joonha Park, Ph.D. 

 

East Asian Regional Representative 

������� park.joonha.6n@kyoto-u.ac.jp 

 


